
Sharon Osbourne Admits to a
Fling with Jay Leno in Her
20s

By April Littleton

According to UsMagazine.com, Sharon Osbourne revealed on The
Talk that she had a brief fling with Jay Leno when she was 25-
years-old. She claimed that she just arrived in Los Angeles
and she was “undateable.” However, the romance didn’t last
long. A few months later, Leno introduced her to the “real
love of his life.”

How do you know if you’re “dateable?”

Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes, you look at yourself in the mirror and think you’re
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quite a catch. Other times, you might not be feeling yourself
too much. The dating world is a mystery. You can never truly
know what someone else is looking for until you put yourself
out  there,  but  then  you  have  to  face  the  possibility  of
rejection. Are you dating material or do you need a little
more practice when it comes to love? Cupid has some tips:

1. High maintenance: Being high maintenance is not a desirable
trait and very few people will tolerate dating someone who has
unrealistic expectations. Most singles are looking for another
individual who has the capability to be spontaneous and can
enjoy the little things in life without complaining. If you
don’t have to get dolled up for every outing or you can handle
a date involving pizza every now and then, you’re bound to
catch some cutie’s attention soon.

2. Independence: You need to be able to take care of yourself
before you bring anyone else into your life. Independence is a
turn-on. The person you’re dating should know you’re perfectly
capable of handling the check after dinner if you needed to.
Don’t let them feel like you’re only with them so you can
mooch off of what they’ve worked hard for.

3. Conversationalist: No one wants to be around someone who
can’t keep a conversation going. If you want to be successful
in the dating world, you need to be intelligent and have
excellent communication skills. Think about it. If things get
serious with your new honey, you’ll have to be able to catch
the attention of his family and friends. If you’re boring or
lack social skills, your relationship won’t last long.

How did you know you were “dateable?” Comment below. 


